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March 24, 2022        
 
Craig & Peggy Witthaus 
10305 Hadley Ct N     
White Bear Lake, MN 55110 
 
SEPTIC SYSTEM COMPLIANCE INSPECTION REMINDER 
 
On August 02, 2021 a permit was issued for a subsurface sewage treatment system (SSTS) located at 
10305 Hadley Ct N to replace the existing non-compliant system.  The Washington County Department 
of Public Health & Environment issued orders that the SSTS be replaced within six (6) months. 
 
The six (6) month compliance deadline has passed, and as of the date of this correspondence, our 
records show that the new septic system has either not been installed or has not been issued a 
Certificate of Compliance. Please contact Sarah Borrell at 651-430-6692 or by email at 
sarah.borrell@co.washington.mn.us and provide an update to staff as to when the SSTS will be replaced 
and brought into compliance. 
 
The Department recognizes that repairing or replacing an SSTS can seem like a daunting task. Financial 
assistance is available through Washington County in the form of low-interest loans and grants from 
low-income residents. Please visit www.washington.mn.us/septic for more information on financial 
assistance and the processes of repairing or replacing an SSTS. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sarah Borrell  
Sr. Environmental Specialist 
(651) 430-6655 


